
14. CYCLE STEERING SUBCOMMITTEE

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary, DDI 941-8536

The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the resignation of Councillor Erin Baker from
the Cycle Steering Subcommittee and seek approval to the appointment of Councillor
Chrissie Williams as Chairperson.

At its inaugural meeting on 8 November 2001 the Council established a Cycle Steering Subcommittee
consisting of Councillors Erin Baker (Chair), Pat Harrow and Chrissie Williams plus external
appointees. A total of seven external appointments have been made to the Subcommittee
representing such agencies as the LTSA, NZAA, SPOKES and cyclists.

Councillor Erin Baker has advised of her wish to resign from the Subcommittee and at its meeting on
27 August 2002 the Subcommittee resolved to seek the approval of the Sustainable Transport and
Utilities Committee to the appointment of Councillor Chrissie Williams as Chairperson in replacement.

Additional matters considered by the Subcommittee at its meeting related to:

• Little River cycleway,
• Recent changes to City Streets Unit,
• Planning needs map,
• Cycle paths and cycle lane comparisons,
• LTSA update,
• Promotion and education budget,
• General business.

A copy of the minutes of the meeting have been separately circulated to members for their information.

Subcommittee
Recommendation: That Councillor Chrissie Williams be appointed as Chairman of the Cycle

Steering Subcommittee.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted and no further additional

elected representatives be appointed to the Subcommittee.


